
COUNTY OF LOS ANGELES
DEPARTMENT OF PARKS AND RECREATION

Director

April 4, 2000

Ms. Karen DeGannes
CPLJC CEQA Project Manager
MHA Environmental Consulting, Inc. 4
West Fourth Avenue, Suite 303 San
Mateo, California 94402

Dear Ms. DeGannes..
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DRAFT MITIGATED NEGATIVE, INITIAL STUDY, AND MITIGATED
PROGRAM

FOR DECOMMISSIONING AND SALE OF SOUTHERN CALIFORNIA GAS
COMPANY'S MONTEBELLO GAS STORAGE FACILITY

MONTEBELLO, CALIFORNIA
The subject draft environmental document has been reviewed for its potential impact on the
parks and recreation facilities under the jurisdiction of this department. The project will not
impact the park and recreation facilities of this department, as described. Therefore, we offer
no comment on the planned development of the project.

Thank you for including this department in the review of the draft environmental document. If
we may be of further assistance with this planned project, you may contact Ms. Lillie Lowery,
Park Planner, at (213) 738-2977.

Sincerely,

larry 1
Acting Chief of Planning

Executive Offices 433 South Vermont Avenue 1,os Angeles, CA 90020-197,1; (213) 738-2961


